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 Deborah Miller COMMNT2015/1279/P 07/04/2015  14:33:47 As an adjacent neighbour, I object to this application for a double dormer. All the other dormers 

permitted within the last 5 years have been single dormers. A double dormer will not be in keeping and 

will increase the possibility of overlook to my garden.

68 A Twisden 

Road

NW5 1DN

NW5 1DN

 Deborah Miller COMMNT2015/1279/P 07/04/2015  14:34:0868 A Twisden 

Road

NW5 1DN

NW5 1DN

Page 7 of 9


